
 

    News Release 

 

RR Mergers Advises RailPlan International on the sale of its 
Maintenance Services Group to Milman Industries 

 
St. Louis, Missouri, December 9, 2021 - RR Mergers & Acquisitions advised RailPlan 
International on the sale of its Maintenance Services Group to Milman Industries, Inc. 

Founded in 1986, Baltimore based RailPlan, performs inspection, maintenance, and 
repairs of all types of passenger rail and transit vehicles for passenger railcar 
manufacturers, transit systems, state departments of transportation/rail and Amtrak. 

Experienced in management at Amtrak, Alstom and RailPlan International for the past 15 
years, Pete Di Mola will continue to oversee the RPI Maintenance services Group. 

Based in Sudbury, Ontario Canada, Milman Industries, through its affiliated companies, 
provides industrial and environmental services and supplies globally, balancing the 
needs of their customers with the health of the environment. 

“This acquisition will strengthen and expand service to our customers in the transit sector 
throughout the U.S., as RailPlan becomes part of the Milman Industries international 
company, Diesel Electric Services” said Milad Mansour, President and Founder of 
Milman Industries. 

RR Mergers is widely recognized as the premier M&A Advisory firm in the sale of rail 
supplier, rail services companies and short line railroads.  
 

 

For more information, contact Jack Sickles, 314 878-1414 x221, Jack@RRmergers.com 
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